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Subject: Re: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
Date: Thursday 19 August 2021 at 12:35:56 Irish Standard Time
From: Ian Lumley
To: Vitalija Janusonyte

Electronic copy is good thanks

Ian Lumley 

On Thu, 19 Aug 2021 at 09:10, Vitalija Janusonyte <vitalija@brockmcclure.ie> wrote:

 

Dear Sir/Madam,

 

Brock McClure Planning and Development Consultants on behalf of Huntstown Power Company Limited,
intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for a Strategic Infrastructure Development in the coming days. The
development will consist of a 220kV SubstaYon and Underground Transmission Lines on lands adjacent to
Huntstown Power StaYon, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, connecYng to the exisYng jointbays associated with
Corduff and Finglas SubstaYons.

 

You have been idenYfied as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanála in their leaer dated 5 February 2021. As
such, a copy of the planning applicaYon will be sent to you.

 

I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you require a hard copy or electronic copy of the applicaYon.
If an electronic copy is required, please specify your preference (USB/We Transfer etc.) Thank you.

 

 

Kind Regards,

 

Vitalija Janusonyte

 

Brock McClure

Planning & Development Consultants

63 York Road

Dún Laoghaire

Co. Dublin

 

vitalija@brockmcclure.ie

+353 85 104 7069

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
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+353 1 559 3859

 

Please note we have implemented a remote working policy until further advised.

 

We are available on our mobiles, and can continue to respond to all queries as required.

 

 

 

--
An Taisce - The National Trust for Ireland | www.antaisce.org
The Tailors' Hall, Back Lane, Dublin 8, Ireland
Company Reg. No. 12469 | Charity Ref. No. CHY4741 | Charity Regulator No. 20006358
An Taisce is a membership-based charity
Join at www.antaisce.org/membership

http://www.antaisce.org/
http://www.antaisce.org/membership
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Subject: RE: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
Date: Thursday 19 August 2021 at 09:43:27 Irish Standard Time
From: Law Department
To: Vitalija Janusonyte
CC: Planning CRU
ADachments: image001.png

Good morning,
 
Many thanks for your email.  Please note we have a new email address for receiving these noSficaSons
which is: planning@cru.ie
 
Can you please send electronically via WeTransfer using this email address.
 
Kind regards
Natasha

 
Planning

p: +353 (0)1 4000800 

a: The Grain House, The Exchange,

Belgard Square North, Tallaght, D24 PXW0

w: www.cru.ie  e: planning@cru.ie
 
The CRU Privacy NoIce sets out how we protect the privacy rights of individuals and can be
found here
 
 
 
From: Vitalija Janusonyte <vitalija@brockmcclure.ie> 
Sent: Thursday 19 August 2021 09:13
To: Law Department <lawdepartment@cru.ie>
Cc: Majella Quinn <majella@brockmcclure.ie>
Subject: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
 

CAUTION: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know
the content is safe.

mailto:planning@cru.ie
http://www.cru.ie/
mailto:planning@cru.ie
https://www.cru.ie/privacy-statement/
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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Brock McClure Planning and Development Consultants on behalf of Huntstown Power Company
Limited, intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for a Strategic Infrastructure Development in the coming
days. The development will consist of a 220kV SubstaSon and Underground Transmission Lines on
lands adjacent to Huntstown Power StaSon, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, connecSng to the exisSng
jointbays associated with Corduff and Finglas SubstaSons.
 
You have been idenSfied as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanála in their leder dated 5 February
2021. As such, a copy of the planning applicaSon will be sent to you.
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you require a hard copy or electronic copy of the
applicaSon. If an electronic copy is required, please specify your preference (USB/We Transfer
etc.) Thank you.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Vitalija Janusonyte
 
Brock McClure
Planning & Development Consultants
63 York Road
Dún Laoghaire
Co. Dublin
 
vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
+353 85 104 7069
 
+353 1 559 3859
 
Please note we have implemented a remote working policy until further advised.
 
We are available on our mobiles, and can continue to respond to all queries as required.
 

Protecting the Public Interest in Water, Energy and Energy Safety 

I sent this email at a time that suited me. I don't expect you to respond to my email outside of your
working hours 

The information transmitted is private and intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential,
commercially sensitive and/or privileged material. Any review, re transmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in
reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may be unlawful. CRU accepts no
liability for actions or effects based on the prohibited usage of this information.

CRU is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in its
receipt. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and permanently delete the material from any computer.

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie


Thursday, August 19, 2021 at 10:25:36 Irish Standard Time

Page 1 of 2

Subject: RE: Strategic Infrastructure Development – Huntstown
Date: Thursday 19 August 2021 at 10:24:33 Irish Standard Time
From: CorporateSupport.Unit
To: Vitalija Janusonyte
CC: CorporateSupport.Unit

Good morning Vitalija,
 
Please see advised that I can confirm that Corporate Support Unit would prefer an electronic copy of the
applicaPon. If there is informaPon already online then links to this informaPon would also be acceptable.
The offices of the Department of Environment, Climate and CommunicaPons are sPll closed due to the
Covid -19 pandemic restricPons and Corporate Support Unit are unable to process hard copy
noPficaPons. Please forward any noPces to CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie and include a deadline
for receipt of submissions/observaPons.
 
Thank you.
 
Regards,
Enda Brady,
Corporate Support Unit,
Department of Environment, Climate and CommunicaPons,
087 623 7714
 
From: Vitalija Janusonyte [mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie] 
Sent: 19 August 2021 09:06
To: CorporateSupport.Unit
Cc: Majella Quinn
Subject: Strategic Infrastructure Development – Huntstown
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisaPon. Do not click links or open
a[achments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Brock McClure Planning and Development Consultants on behalf of Huntstown Power Company Limited,
intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for a Strategic Infrastructure Development in the coming days. The
development will consist of a 220kV SubstaPon and Underground Transmission Lines on lands adjacent to
Huntstown Power StaPon, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, connecPng to the exisPng jointbays associated
with Corduff and Finglas SubstaPons.
 
You have been idenPfied as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanála in their le[er dated 5 February 2021.
As such, a copy of the planning applicaPon will be sent to you.
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you require a hard copy or electronic copy of the
applicaPon. If an electronic copy is required, please specify your preference (USB/We Transfer etc.) Thank
you.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Vitalija Janusonyte
 
Brock McClure
Planning & Development Consultants
63 York Road
Dún Laoghaire

mailto:CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie
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Dún Laoghaire
Co. Dublin
 
vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
+353 85 104 7069
 
+353 1 559 3859
 
Please note we have implemented a remote working policy unPl further advised.
 
We are available on our mobiles, and can conPnue to respond to all queries as required.
 

Disclaimer:

This electronic message contains informaPon (and may contain files), which may be privileged or confidenPal.
The informaPon is intended to be for the sole use of the individual(s) or enPty named above. If you are not the
intended recipient be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribuPon or use of the contents of this informaPon
and or files is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please noPfy the sender
immediately. This is also to cerPfy that this mail has been scanned for viruses. 

Tá eolas sa teachtaireacht leictreonach seo (agus b'néidir sa chomhaid ceangailte leis) a d'néadfadh bheith
príobháideach nó faoi rún. Is le h-aghaidh an duine/na ndaoine nó le h-aghaidh an aonáin atá ainmnithe thuas
agus le haghaidh an duine/na ndaoine sin amháin atá an t-eolas. Murab ionann tusa agus an té a bhfuil an
teachtaireacht ceaptha dó bíodh a nios agat nach gceadaítear nochtadh, cóipeáil, scaipeadh nó úsáid an eolais
agus/nó an chomhaid seo. Más trí earráid a fuair tú an teachtaireacht leictreonach seo cuir, más é do thoil é, an
té ar sheol an teachtaireacht ar an eolas láithreach. Deimhnítear leis seo freisin nár aims odh víreas sa phost seo
tar éis a scanadh. 
  ​​  

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
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Subject: RE: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
Date: Thursday 19 August 2021 at 11:24:01 Irish Standard Time
From: Manager DAU
To: Vitalija Janusonyte

Hi Vitalija,
 
An electronic copy would be perfect thanks. If you can send it to the address below I would be very
grateful.
 
Thanks and regards,
 
 
Simon Dolan
 
An Roinn Tithíochta, Rialtais Áitiúil agus Oidhreachta
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage
Executive Officer
Aonad na nIarratas ar Fhorbairt
Development Applications Unit
Oifigí an Rialtais
Government Offices
Bóthar an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Contae Loch Garman, Y35 AP90
Newtown Road, Wexford, County Wexford, Y35 AP90
 
 
 
From: Vitalija Janusonyte [mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie] 
Sent: Thursday 19 August 2021 10:00
To: Manager DAU <Manager.DAU@housing.gov.ie>
Cc: Majella Quinn <majella@brockmcclure.ie>
Subject: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
 
Dear Simon Dolan,
 
Brock McClure Planning and Development Consultants on behalf of Huntstown Power Company Limited,
intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for a Strategic Infrastructure Development in the coming days. The
development will consist of a 220kV SubstaYon and Underground Transmission Lines on lands adjacent to
Huntstown Power StaYon, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, connecYng to the exisYng jointbays associated
with Corduff and Finglas SubstaYons.
 
You have been idenYfied as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanála in their le`er dated 5 February 2021.
As such, a copy of the planning applicaYon will be sent to you.
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you require a hard copy or electronic copy of the
applicaYon. If an electronic copy is required, please specify your preference (USB/We Transfer etc.) Thank
you.
 
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Vitalija Janusonyte
 
Brock McClure
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Planning & Development Consultants
63 York Road
Dún Laoghaire
Co. Dublin
 
vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
+353 85 104 7069
 
+353 1 559 3859
 
Please note we have implemented a remote working policy unYl further advised.
 
We are available on our mobiles, and can conYnue to respond to all queries as required.
 

**********************************************************************
Is faoi rún agus chun úsáide an té nó an aonán atá luaite leis, a sheoltar an ríomhphost seo agus aon comhad atá
nasctha leis. Má bhfuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí earráid, déan teagmháil le bhainisteoir an chórais.

Deimhnítear leis an bhfo-nóta seo freisin go bhfuil an teachtaireacht ríomhphoist seo scuabtha le bogearraí
frithvíorais chun víorais ríomhaire a aimsiú.

This email and any files transmi`ed with it are confidenYal and intended solely for the use of the individual or
enYty to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please noYfy the system manager.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept by anY-virus sosware for the presence of
computer viruses.
**********************************************************************

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
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Subject: RE: Strategic Infrastructure Development – Huntstown
Date: Friday 20 August 2021 at 13:50:36 Irish Standard Time
From: planning applicaGons
To: Vitalija Janusonyte
ADachments: image001.png, image002.png, image003.png, image004.png, image005.png

Hello Vitalija,
 
Thank you for your email. Fáilte Ireland are sGll implemenGng remote working arrangements, with very
limited access to the collecGon of post. Please provide an electronic copy of the applicaGon for the
proposed Strategic Infrastructure Development by We Transfer or by web link to this dedicated mailbox
for all planning noGficaGons/applicaGons etc. email address planning.applicaGons@failteireland.ie  
 
By using this email address it will ensure the informaGon/noGficaGons will get to the Manager of the
Environment & Planning (Mr Shane Dineen) and will be reviewed and acGoned in a Gmely manner by the
Manager and the Environment & Planning Team.
 
Regards & thanks,
 
Yvonne
 
Yvonne Jackson
Product Development-Planning and Environmental Support | Fáilte Ireland
Áras Fáilte, 88/95 Amiens Street, Dublin 1. D01WR86
T +353 (0)1 884 7224 | M +353 (0) 860357590 | www.failteireland.ie

 

   

 
From: Vitalija Janusonyte <vitalija@brockmcclure.ie> 
Sent: Thursday 19 August 2021 09:09
To: planning applicaGons <planning.applicaGons@failteireland.ie>
Cc: Majella Quinn <majella@brockmcclure.ie>
Subject: Strategic Infrastructure Development – Huntstown
 
[ATTENTION] This email originated from outside of the organisaGon. Do not click links or open aaachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Brock McClure Planning and Development Consultants on behalf of Huntstown Power Company Limited,
intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for a Strategic Infrastructure Development in the coming days. The
development will consist of a 220kV SubstaGon and Underground Transmission Lines on lands adjacent to

mailto:planning.applications@failteireland.ie
http://www.failteireland.ie/
http://www.failteireland.ie/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/failte-ireland/
https://twitter.com/failte_ireland
https://www.youtube.com/user/FailteIrelandTV
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Huntstown Power StaGon, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, connecGng to the exisGng jointbays associated
with Corduff and Finglas SubstaGons.
 
You have been idenGfied as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanála in their leaer dated 5 February 2021.
As such, a copy of the planning applicaGon will be sent to you.
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you require a hard copy or electronic copy of the
applicaGon. If an electronic copy is required, please specify your preference (USB/We Transfer etc.) Thank
you.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Vitalija Janusonyte
 
Brock McClure
Planning & Development Consultants
63 York Road
Dún Laoghaire
Co. Dublin
 
vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
+353 85 104 7069
 
+353 1 559 3859
 
Please note we have implemented a remote working policy until further advised.
 
We are available on our mobiles, and can continue to respond to all queries as required.
 
Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file
aaachments. Check your e-mail security seings to determine how aaachments are handled. Privileged,
confidenGal andor copyright informaGon may be contained in this E-Mail. This E-Mail is for the use of the
intended addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, or the person responsible for delivering it to the
intended addressee, you may not copy, forward, disclose or otherwise use it or any part of it in any way
whatsoever. To do so is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you receive this E-Mail by mistake, please advise the
sender immediately by using the REPLY facility in your E-Mail sojware and delete all associated material
immediately.

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
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Subject: FW: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
Date: Friday 20 August 2021 at 11:31:46 Irish Standard Time
From: Alison Rothwell
To: Vitalija Janusonyte
CC: DeirdreFallon, Derek Kavanagh, Fearghal McSweeney, Nessa Doyle

Good Morning,
 
Your query has been forwarded to me for reply.
 
When the applicaTon is being sent to Fingal County Council we will need at least 4 hard copies and an
electronic copy.  The electronic copy can be either a CD or USB.
 
Regards,
 
 
 
Alison Rothwell
Clerical Officer
Planning Appeals.
 
 
From: Vitalija Janusonyte <vitalija@brockmcclure.ie> 
Sent: 19 August 2021 9:03 AM
To: DeirdreFallon <Deirdre.Fallon@fingal.ie>
Cc: Majella Quinn <majella@brockmcclure.ie>
Subject: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open a_achments unless
you are saTsfied of the email's authenTcity.

 
Dear Deirdre Fallon,
 
Brock McClure Planning and Development Consultants on behalf of Huntstown Power Company Limited,
intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for a Strategic Infrastructure Development in the coming days. The
development will consist of a 220kV SubstaTon and Underground Transmission Lines on lands adjacent to
Huntstown Power StaTon, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, connecTng to the exisTng jointbays associated
with Corduff and Finglas SubstaTons.
 
You have been idenTfied as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanála in their le_er dated 5 February 2021.
As such, a copy of the planning applicaTon will be sent to you.
 

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
mailto:Deirdre.Fallon@fingal.ie
mailto:majella@brockmcclure.ie
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I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you require a hard copy or electronic copy of the
applicaTon. If an electronic copy is required, please specify your preference (USB/We Transfer etc.) Thank
you.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Vitalija Janusonyte
 
Brock McClure
Planning & Development Consultants
63 York Road
Dún Laoghaire
Co. Dublin
 
vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
+353 85 104 7069
 
+353 1 559 3859
 
Please note we have implemented a remote working policy until further advised.
 
We are available on our mobiles, and can continue to respond to all queries as required.
 
This email and any files transmi_ed with it are confidenTal and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for
the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribuTon or any acTon taken or
omi_ed to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic
message in error, please noTfy the sender or itservicedesk@fingal.ie. Internet communicaTons cannot be
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as informaTon could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late
or incomplete. Therefore, we do not accept responsibility for any errors or omissions that are present in this
message, or any a_achment, that have arisen as a result of e-mail transmission. This message has been swept by
AnT-Virus sojware. Tá an ríomhphost seo agus aon chomhad a ghabhann leis faoi rún agus d'méadfadh sé a
bheith faoi phribhléid dhlíthliúil. Is ar an seolaí amháin atá sé dírithe. Mura tú an faighteoir beartaithe, tá cosc ar
aon nochtadh, cóipeáil, dáileadh, nó aon ghníomh a dhéanamh nó a mágáil ar lár i dtaca leis an ríomhphost agus
d'méadfadh sin a bheith mídhleathach. Má tá an ríomhphost seo faighte agat trí dhearmad, cuir an seoltóir nó
itservicedesk@fingal.ie ar an eolas. Ní féidir cumarsáid idirlín a ráthú a bheith slán nó saor ó earráidí mar
d'méadfadh faisnéis a bheith idircheaptha, truaillithe, caillte , scriosta, nó teacht déanach nó neamhiomlán . Dá
bhrí sin , ní féidir linn glacadh le freagracht as aon earráidí nó easnaimh atá sa teachtaireacht seo , nó aon iatán ,
a tháinig chun cinn mar thoradh ar an tarchur ríomhphoist . Tá an teachtaireacht cuardaithe ag bogearraí
Frithvíreas.

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
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Subject: RE: [External] Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
Date: Tuesday 24 August 2021 at 08:59:11 Irish Standard Time
From: Alison Harvey
To: Vitalija Janusonyte
CC: Ger Croke

Hello Vitalija
A copy of the file via We Transfer would be great as our offices are sTll closed with the restricTons.
Best
Alison Harvey
 
From: Vitalija Janusonyte <vitalija@brockmcclure.ie> 
Sent: Tuesday 24 August 2021 08:57
To: Alison Harvey <aharvey@heritagecouncil.ie>
Subject: [External] Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
 
CauDon: 
This email originated outside of the organisaDon. Do not click on links or open aIachments unless you
recognise the sender’s email address and know the content is safe. If for any reason you are suspicious,
please contact IT.

Dear Alison Harvey,
 
Brock McClure Planning and Development Consultants on behalf of Huntstown Power Company Limited,
intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for a Strategic Infrastructure Development in the coming days. The
development will consist of a 220kV SubstaTon and Underground Transmission Lines on lands adjacent to
Huntstown Power StaTon, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, connecTng to the exisTng jointbays associated
with Corduff and Finglas SubstaTons.
 
You have been idenTfied as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanála in their leeer dated 5 February 2021.
As such, a copy of the planning applicaTon will be sent to you.
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you require a hard copy or electronic copy of the
applicaTon. If an electronic copy is required, please specify your preference (USB/We Transfer etc.) Thank
you.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Vitalija Janusonyte
 
Brock McClure
Planning & Development Consultants
63 York Road
Dún Laoghaire
Co. Dublin
 
vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
+353 85 104 7069
 
+353 1 559 3859
 
Please note we have implemented a remote working policy until further advised.
 
We are available on our mobiles, and can continue to respond to all queries as required.

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
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Subject: RE: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
Date: Thursday 19 August 2021 at 15:49:14 Irish Standard Time
From: Tara Horigan
To: Vitalija Janusonyte

Hello Vitalija,
 
An electronic copy would be great preferably USB or if you could send a link to which I could download
documents from,
 
Kind Regards,
 
Tara Horigan
 
From: Vitalija Janusonyte <vitalija@brockmcclure.ie> 
Sent: Thursday 19 August 2021 14:15
To: Tara Horigan <tara_horigan@hsa.ie>
Cc: Majella Quinn <majella@brockmcclure.ie>
Subject: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
 
Dear Tara Horigan,
 
Brock McClure Planning and Development Consultants on behalf of Huntstown Power Company Limited,
intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for a Strategic Infrastructure Development in the coming days. The
development will consist of a 220kV SubstaZon and Underground Transmission Lines on lands adjacent to
Huntstown Power StaZon, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, connecZng to the exisZng jointbays associated
with Corduff and Finglas SubstaZons.
 
You have been idenZfied as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanála in their leaer dated 5 February 2021.
As such, a copy of the planning applicaZon will be sent to you.
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you require a hard copy or electronic copy of the
applicaZon. If an electronic copy is required, please specify your preference (USB/We Transfer etc.) Thank
you.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Vitalija Janusonyte
 
Brock McClure
Planning & Development Consultants
63 York Road
Dún Laoghaire
Co. Dublin
 
vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
+353 85 104 7069
 
+353 1 559 3859
 
Please note we have implemented a remote working policy until further advised.
 
We are available on our mobiles, and can continue to respond to all queries as required.
 

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
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******************************************
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please
notify the system manager.
 
The Health and Safety Authority, its servants or agents, accept no liability for any errors or
omissions in the information provided in this correspondence or for any loss or damage occasioned
to any person as a result of using the information provided.
 
This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer
viruses.
 
 
******************************************



Thursday, August 19, 2021 at 10:09:34 Irish Standard Time

Page 1 of 2

Subject: RE: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
Date: Thursday 19 August 2021 at 10:07:35 Irish Standard Time
From: Gillian Hegarty
To: Vitalija Janusonyte
CC: Majella Quinn, Alicia Daly, Damien Comiskey
ADachments: image001.jpg, image002.jpg

Vitalija
 
Would you be able to please forward on the document in soS copy via USB?
 
Thank you.
 
Regards,
 
 
Gillian Hegarty, Estates Manager
HSE Estates Office
Mobile: +353 (0)87 2104358 | Email: gillian.hegarty@hse.ie
 

   
 
From: Vitalija Janusonyte [mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie] 
Sent: Thursday 19 August 2021 09:16
To: Gillian Hegarty <gillian.hegarty@hse.ie>
Cc: Majella Quinn <majella@brockmcclure.ie>
Subject: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
 
 
Dear Ms. Hegarty,
 
Brock McClure Planning and Development Consultants on behalf of Huntstown Power Company Limited,
intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for a Strategic Infrastructure Development in the coming days. The
development will consist of a 220kV Substa`on and Underground Transmission Lines on lands adjacent to
Huntstown Power Sta`on, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, connec`ng to the exis`ng jointbays associated
with Corduff and Finglas Substa`ons.
 
You have been iden`fied as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanála in their leger dated 5 February 2021.
As such, a copy of the planning applica`on will be sent to you.
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you require a hard copy or electronic copy of the
applica`on. If an electronic copy is required, please specify your preference (USB/We Transfer etc.) Thank
you.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Vitalija Janusonyte
 
Brock McClure
Planning & Development Consultants

mailto:gillian.hegarty@hse.ie
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63 York Road
Dún Laoghaire
Co. Dublin
 
vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
+353 85 104 7069
 
+353 1 559 3859
 
Please note we have implemented a remote working policy until further advised.
 
We are available on our mobiles, and can continue to respond to all queries as required.
 

 

Need information and advice on COVID-19? Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus

"Tá an fhaisnéis sa ríomhphost seo (ceangaltáin san áireamh) faoi rún. Baineann sé leis an té ar seoladh chuige amháin agus tá sé ar intinn go
bhfaighfidh siadsan amháin é agus gurb iadsan amháin a dhéanfaidh breithniú air. Más rud é nach tusa an duine ar leis é, tá cosc iomlán ar aon
fhaisnéis atá ann, a úsáid, a chraobhscaoileadh, a scaipeadh, a nochtadh, a fhoilsiú, ná a chóipeáil . Seains gurb iad tuairimí pearsanta an údar
atá san ríomhphost agus nach tuairimí FSS iad.

Má fuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí dhearmad, bheadh muid buíoch dá gcuirfeá in iúil don Deasc Seirbhísí ECT ar an nguthán ag +353 818 300300
nó ar an ríomhphost chuig service.desk@hse.ie agus ansin glan an ríomhphost seo ded' chóras."

 

"Information in this email (including attachments) is confidential. It is intended for receipt and consideration only by the intended recipient. If you
are not an addressee or intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution, disclosure, publication or copying of information contained in this
email is strictly prohibited. Opinions expressed in this email may be personal to the author and are not necessarily the opinions of the HSE.

If this email has been received by you in error we would be grateful if you could immediately notify the ICT Service Desk by telephone at +353
818 300300 or by email to service.desk@hse.ie and thereafter delete this e-mail from your system"

 

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
https://www.hse.ie/coronavirus
tel:%2B353%20818%20300300
mailto:service.desk@hse.ie
tel:%2B353%20818%20300300
mailto:service.desk@hse.ie
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Subject: RE: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
Date: Thursday 19 August 2021 at 15:33:06 Irish Standard Time
From: Ali Robinson
To: Vitalija Janusonyte
CC: Majella Quinn, Kieran O'Regan, Planning

Good aSernoon Vitalija
 
We can confirm an electronic copy of the applicaVon if saVsfactory. Please send on USB to address below
marked for a[enVon of CDS Planning.
 
If you can provide a web link to the development proposal that will assist us also.
 
Regards,
Ali
 
 
From: Vitalija Janusonyte <vitalija@brockmcclure.ie> 
Sent: Thursday 19 August 2021 09:11
To: Ali Robinson <arobinson@water.ie>
Cc: Majella Quinn <majella@brockmcclure.ie>
Subject: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
 

  CAUTION: This email originated from outside of your organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and are sure that the content is safe.

 
 
Dear Ms. Robinson,
 
Brock McClure Planning and Development Consultants on behalf of Huntstown Power Company Limited,
intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for a Strategic Infrastructure Development in the coming days. The
development will consist of a 220kV SubstaVon and Underground Transmission Lines on lands adjacent to
Huntstown Power StaVon, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, connecVng to the exisVng jointbays associated
with Corduff and Finglas SubstaVons.
 
You have been idenVfied as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanála in their le[er dated 5 February 2021.
As such, a copy of the planning applicaVon will be sent to you.
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you require a hard copy or electronic copy of the
applicaVon. If an electronic copy is required, please specify your preference (USB/We Transfer etc.) Thank
you.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Vitalija Janusonyte
 
Brock McClure
Planning & Development Consultants
63 York Road
Dún Laoghaire
Co. Dublin
 
vitalija@brockmcclure.ie

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
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+353 85 104 7069
 
+353 1 559 3859
 
Please note we have implemented a remote working policy until further advised.
 
We are available on our mobiles, and can continue to respond to all queries as required.
 

The informaVon transmi[ed is intended only for the person or enVty to which it is addressed and may contain
confidenVal, commercially sensiVve and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, disseminaVon or
other use of, or taking of any acVon in reliance upon, this informaVon by persons or enVVes other than the
intended recipient is prohibited and may be unlawful. Irish Water accepts no liability for acVons or effects based
on the prohibited usage of this informaVon. Irish Water is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission
of the informaVon contained in this communicaVon nor for any delay in its receipt. If you received this in error,
please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer. E-Mail may be suscepVble to data
corrupVon, intercepVon and unauthorised amendment. Irish Water accepts no responsibility for changes to or
intercepVon of this e-mail aSer it was sent or for any damage to the recipients systems or data caused by this
message or its a[achments. Please also note that messages to or from Irish Water may be monitored to ensure
compliance with Irish Water's policies and standards and to protect our business. Irish Water, a designated
acVvity company limited by shares, is a subsidiary of Ervia, established pursuant to the Water Services Act 2013,
having its principal place of business at Colvill House, 24-26 Talbot Street, Dublin 1. 

Thank you for your a[enVon. 

Tá an laisnéis á seachadadh dírithe ar an duine nó ar an einVteas chuig a bhfuil sí seolta amháin agus féadfar
ábhar faoi rún, faoi phribhléid nó ábhar atá íogair ó thaobh tráchtála de a bheith mar chuid de. Tá aon
athsheachadadh nó scaipeadh den laisnéis, aon athbhreithniú ar nó aon úsáid eile a bhaint as, nó aon ghníomh
a dhéantar ag brath ar an bhfaisnéis seo ag daoine nó ag einVVs nach dóibh siúd an laisnéis seo, toirimiscthe
agus féadfar é a bheith neamhdhleathach. Níl Uisce Éireann faoi dhliteanas maidir le seachadadh iomlán agus
ceart na faisnéise sa chumarsáid seo nó maidir le haon mhoill a bhaineann léi. Ní ghlacann Uisce Éireann le haon
dliteanas faoi ghnímh nó faoi iarmhairr bunaithe ar úsáid thoirmiscthe na faisnéise seo. Níl Uisce Éireann faoi
dhliteanas maidir le seachadadh ceart agus iomlán na faisnéise sa chumarsáid seo nó maidir le haon mhoill a
bhaineann léi. Má fuair tú an teachtaireacht seo in earráid, más é do thoil é, déan teagmháil leis an seoltóir agus
scrios an t-ábhar ó gach aon ríomhaire. Féadfar ríomhphost a bheith soghabhálach i leith truaillithe, idircheaptha
agus i leith leasaithe neamhúdaraithe. Ní ghlacann Uisce Éireann le haon lreagracht as athruithe nó as
idircheapadh a rinneadh ar an ríomhphost seo i ndiaidh é a sheoladh nó as aon dochar do chórais na
bhfaighteoirí déanta ag an teachtaireacht seo nó ag a ceangaltáin. Más é do thoil é, tabhair faoi deara chomh
maith go bhféadfar monatóireacht a dhéanamh ar theachtaireachtaí chuig nó ó Uisce Éireann chun comhlíonadh
le polasaithe agus le caighdeáin Uisce Éireann a chinnVú agus chun ár ngnó a chosaint. Fochuideachta
gníomhaíochta de chuid Ervia is ea Uisce Éireann atá faoi theorainn scaireanna, de bhun lorálacha an tAcht um
Sheirbhísí Uisce 2013, a bhfuil a bpríomh ionad gnó ag 24-26 Teach Colvill, Sráid na Talbóide, BÁC 1. 

Go raibh maith agat as d’aird a thabhairt. 
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Subject: RE: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
Date: Thursday 19 August 2021 at 09:16:58 Irish Standard Time
From: Landuse Planning
To: Vitalija Janusonyte
CC: Majella Quinn, Landuse Planning

Dear Vitalija
TI requests a hard copy  . If there is a link to a website , that would also be advantageous.
Regards
Tara
 
From: Vitalija Janusonyte <vitalija@brockmcclure.ie> 
Sent: Thursday 19 August 2021 09:07
To: Landuse Planning <LandUsePlanning@Wi.ie>
Cc: Majella Quinn <majella@brockmcclure.ie>
Subject: Strategic Infrastructure Development - Huntstown
 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of TII. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and are sure that the content is safe.

Dear Aisling,
 
Brock McClure Planning and Development Consultants on behalf of Huntstown Power Company Limited,
intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for a Strategic Infrastructure Development in the coming days. The
development will consist of a 220kV SubstaWon and Underground Transmission Lines on lands adjacent to
Huntstown Power StaWon, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, connecWng to the exisWng jointbays associated
with Corduff and Finglas SubstaWons.
 
You have been idenWfied as a prescribed body by An Bord Pleanála in their leaer dated 5 February 2021.
As such, a copy of the planning applicaWon will be sent to you.
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you require a hard copy or electronic copy of the
applicaWon. If an electronic copy is required, please specify your preference (USB/We Transfer etc.) Thank
you.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Vitalija Janusonyte
 
Brock McClure
Planning & Development Consultants
63 York Road
Dún Laoghaire
Co. Dublin
 
vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
+353 85 104 7069
 
+353 1 559 3859
 
Please note we have implemented a remote working policy until further advised.
 

mailto:vitalija@brockmcclure.ie
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We are available on our mobiles, and can continue to respond to all queries as required.
 

In accordance with TII’s Right to Disconnect policy, if you are receiving this email outside of normal working hours, I do not
expect a response or acWon outside of your own working hours unless it is clearly noted as requiring urgent aaenWon.

De réir pholasaí BIÉ An Ceart gan a bheith Ceangailte, má tá an ríomhphost seo á káil agat lasmuigh de na gnáthuaireanta
oibre, nílim ag súil le freagra ná le gníomh uait lasmuigh de do ghnáthuaireanta oibre féin mura bhfuil sé ráite go soiléir go
bhfuil gá gníomhú go práinneach.




